Subject: EA's Response to WOL problems
Posted by rm5248 on Wed, 11 Feb 2004 23:52:21 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Response (Box Richard A.) - 02/09/2004 05:30 PM
Hello

Thank you for contacting me. Thank you for contacting us about the Renegade website. We
have let our network technicians know about this. Unfortunately | do not have an ETA on when or
if they will be returning. Keep you eye on the Westwood website as more than likely news will be
posted there.

We have also been trying to make the servers more stable. | apologize for all of the
inconveniences you have experienced.

Thank you for contacting Electronic Arts Online Support and please feel free to respond if any of
the suggestions | made do not work,

Richard A.
EA Technical Support

Renegade site- | of course e-mailed them MONTHS ago about this, they said the same thing.
They've never fixed it.
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